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Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

35th Session of the Universal Periodic Review

Review of Armenia – 23 January 2020
Mr. President,

Sri Lanka extends a warm welcome to the High Level delegation from Armenia and thanks the delegation for the informative presentation.

We appreciate Armenia for the efforts taken to strengthen the national human rights framework through several policy instruments including the National Strategy for Human Rights Protection and its Action Plans.
We welcome Armenia’s continued progress on reduction of the infant mortality rates through effective maternal and childcare health policy interventions. High participation of women and girls in the ICT sector amounting 37% is a significant achievement to mention. 
We also welcome the adoption of the first National Action Plan on the implementation of the provisions of the UNSC Resolution 1325 on Women, Peace and Security to strengthen the rights of women.
My delegation recommends that Armenia:

-considers ratifying International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families; 

- strengthens its efforts to improve access to education for all, with special attention given to children from socioeconomically disadvantaged families; and
-continues to strengthen its efforts to combat trafficking in persons in particular women, girls and children with regular monitoring.

We wish Armenia success in its UPR engagement. 

Thank you.
